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Date

Mr. John Doe

1214 W. Oakdale

Chicago, Il 60063

Dear John,

Thank you again for participating in the Orpheus Hellenic Folklore Society’s and the Hellenic Museum and Cultural Center’s Oral History Program.  We appreciate your time and willingness to be interviewed and for providing us with your inspiring story.

As a reminder, your oral history materials (questionnaires, audio and video tapes, transcription of those tapes, and photos) will be used to enhance our 2005 concert, which will be based on the Greek immigrant experience, and deposited in the archival collections of the Hellenic Museum and Cultural Center.

Sincerely,

